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Seasonal Tips: Spring Cleaning and Conversation Starters

Dear Newmark Parents,

As we prepare to transition to spring, here are some helpful (and fun!) tips from
Newmark's  Occupational Therapy and Speech-Language Therapy departments to
help your child blossom this spring.

Occupational Therapy: Spring Cleaning & Organization 
As children’s brains are developing, they require support and practice for higher-level
executive functioning skills required for organization. At Newmark, we use the R.O.A.R.
(Remove, Organize, Assess, Replace/Recycle) system to clean out and maintain binders.
This system, along with the color code, helps children identify, categorize and prioritize the
contents in their binders to keep organized. As the new season approaches and families
prepare for ‘Spring Cleaning’ we encourage you to apply these similar concepts at home
in order to promote an opportunity for practice and a transfer of learning. 

View 10 Parent Tips to help children develop and improve their organizational abilities.
By engaging kids in these tasks, you help them develop a sense of responsibility, improve
their physical coordination, and establish lifelong organizational habits—all while making
spring cleaning a fun and structured experience! 

Speech-Language Therapy: Memes and Cartoons as Conversation Starters  
Sometimes it can be hard to spark meaningful conversation with your child, especially
after a long day at school. Using high interest, entertaining materials is a great way to
engage with your children while simultaneously enhancing critical thinking skills. 
Ways to use memes and cartoons to spark meaningful conversation:  

Have your child explain the meaning or origin of the meme to you  
Take turns thinking of situations in which the meme could be used 
Discuss what other memes or cartoons it makes you think of  
Have a meme or cartoon of the day 

View these links to daily comics and funny memes to start the conversation.  

By combining thoughtful preparation for social interactions with activities that promote
organization and conversation, we can help our children navigate this spring. 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/_ODI_omoEV7SBLCGzkCH4A~~/AAAAARA~/Omj2QgHvel6FIrMhz7b1tlNbUhwqmknI2V3m5xi3MY3plue1Wo1v54VUe2oqpOht3EyXXmenJZVRTEv9RLvtW88HspD8nSONU9t04r5ZDgjFUmCNJyh9n2uCMruHeCvcpHF14MpXmAB3WkbIL3rrIAuG6FMhErWD41PIvmXw6SWk0YjWeJ6p5HzthajjvLBvOc_4ZZ0pQOPmKRN9ji55-w~~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/ELEPlqcHgejAvLgOo3-T4A~~/AAAAARA~/P34DJtDIyJE4N4eWr2eo7vC38-pVHlfJ7MkoQf_ubQs9eeS02irkTl7c1F06uwkDMU7TMe693CdL0vJfWpVbFiuqJIhasYVX_C4CZ5epBDywYwMvrgCzsS3-DhfflY_lewbBVDE0YXytULWkSRsWSJ_UDlknA3jTPea5I52xqn2tSncJp9v7nGCRcyacN4nd0lbU34HMSzyjRdVOhx2jZit0vVq_xVaSZ7ZZRWvD_MI~


Sincerely,

Cate Tafur, OTR/L, Coordinator of Related Services - ctafur@newmarkeducation.com
Cyndi Dudek, OTR/L - cdudek@newmarkeducation.com
Allison Inserra, OTD, OTR/L -  ainserra@newmarkeducation.com
Sharon Ratiner, MA CCC-SLP, - sratiner@newmarkeducation.com
Julia Latorraca, MS CCC-SLP - jlatorraca@newmarkeducation.com

cc: Ms. Gina M. Borea, Principal
 Dr. Regina M. Peter, Executive Director
 Ms. Cynthia Allman, Executive Director
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